
 

 

Ref: Y6SATsbreakfastclub 
 
Date: May 2024  
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As you are aware, all Year 6 pupils will be completing their Key Stage 2 SATs papers on Monday 13th 
May – Thursday 16th May 2024. On these days, we are delighted to invite all Year 6 pupils to attend 
a free SATS breakfast club from 7.45am on each of these mornings to enable the children to enjoy a 
nutritious breakfast and spend some time with their friends before they complete their SATs paper.  

In previous years, this breakfast club has proved highly successful with 100% attendance and with 
children feeling more prepared to succeed! 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs. S. Shepherd 
Headteacher 
 

Y6 SATs breakfast club 

Child’s Name: ________________________________________________ Class: _________________ 

I would / would not like my child to attend SATs breakfast club 

Dietary requirements: ______________________________________________________________ 

Signed: ________________________________ Print Name: _________________________________ 

 


